
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref. No. CRED/503/Out-source/ 2024 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE 
Imphal, the 20TH September, 2024 

 
 
 

 
In reference to the notice Ref.No. CRED/501/Out-source/2024 dated 10th September 2024 

regarding the walk-in interview for the recruitment of various post, this is to inform to all the 

intending eligible candidates to submit their required documents on or before 25th September 

2024. 

 

Note: The interview dates will be notified to the candidates through the contact number 

provided in their resume/bio-data shortly. 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Secretary, CRED 
Imphal 


